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Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are delighted to announce that Premier Education will be providing a wraparound childcare club at 

St John the Baptist Primary School from September 2023. 

The club will run EVERY WEEKDAY and times and costs are detailed below. 

Breakfast Club – 7:45am – 8.45am – £4.50 per day 

After School Club – 3:15pm – 4:30pm – £4 per day (does not include food) 

After School Club – 3:15pm – 5:45pm – £10 per day (includes food) 

At the breakfast club children will be offered cereal or toast each day along with juice or milk. At the 

after school club children will be given the option of sandwiches/wraps with a range of fillings as well as 

various choices to drink (no fizzy drinks). Fruit will also be on offer both before and after school. We will 

also cater for any specific dietary requirements. 

There will be a wide range of activities at the club for children to take part in. Each day there will be the 

option of sports activities and games, which will vary throughout the week. In addition, there will be arts 

and crafts activities on offer, board games and quizzes amongst other things as well as themed days 

throughout the term. There will also be an opportunity for children to read and keep on top of any 

homework should they wish to do so. 

Bookings will be made via our website www.premier-education.com. Our booking system is very flexile 

and allows parents to block book in advance or book individual days as and when needed. Bookings 

can also be made once the club has started. 

The club will be OFSTED registered which means we will be able to accept payment by childcare 

vouchers for any parents wishing to pay by this method. If you are looking to pay with childcare 

vouchers please email us on sbracken@premier-education.com to advise of your provider so we can 

get them set up on our system to accept payment. 

Further information will be sent out nearer the time but we just wanted to keep parents informed of what 

will be happening with plenty of notice in the first instance. 

If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us on the details below. 

 

Kind Regards 

James Jennison                                                                                                                                 

Premier Sport                                                                                                                     

jjennison@premier-education.com                                                                                                         

07980 276488                                                               
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